
 
 
 
 
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
Northwest Regional Office  3190 160th Avenue SE  Bellevue, Washington  98008-5452  (425) 649-7000 

 
September 8, 2017 
 
 
TO:  TCP File (Heron Apartments) 
 
 
FROM: Donna Musa 
  Ecology NWRO Initial Investigations Coordinator 
 
 
SUBJECT: Initial Investigation: No Further Action (NFA) Determination 
  Heron Apartments 
  7662 159th Pl NE 
  Redmond, WA  98052 
  Facility Site ID: 86621378 
  Cleanup Site ID: 14356 
  Parcel # 9270700050 
 
 
Effective December 5, 2016, Ecology has determined that no further action is necessary (at the 
Initial Investigation stage) due to independent remediation. 
 
Ecology received the following report: 
 
 Site Assessment Report, The Heron (Accurate Auto Body), 7662 159th Place Northeast, 

Redmond, Washington. Associated Earth Sciences, Incorporated, Kirkland, WA. August 1, 
2016. 

 
The above document provides sufficient evidence that this cleanup was conducted to MTCA 
Method A cleanup levels for unrestricted land use.  
 
Additional information about Ecology’s review may be accessed here: 
https://fortress.wa.gov/ecy/gsp/Sitepage.aspx?csid=14356.  
  
To view the documentation Ecology has available electronically, on the right-hand side of the 
page, click on View Electronic Documents. 


